Acer Cuts Down 2011 Expectations
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Acer revises down its notebook and tablet shipment forecasts for 2011-- predicting it will reach
totals of around 3m units by the year's end (from earlier projections of 5 - 7m units), the Wall
Street Journal reports.

Reasons for this revision include increasing competition from the iPad, as well as the European
economy's still sluggish recovery.

Europe remains Acer's key market.

The company hopes European inventory levels will decrease to normal levels by July, following
its recent announcement of providing a one-time sales allowance of $150m to EMEA channels
in order to clear inventory.

Will this move bring Acer back on its earlier-predicted track? It certainly hopes it will lead to its
market share rebounding in 2011's second half.

Go Acer



http://www.acer-group.com/public/News/corporate_news.htm
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http://online.wsj.com/article/BT-CO-20110615-700229.html

